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Dear Candidate,  

 

Headteacher, Netherseal St Peter’s Church of England (Controlled) Primary School 

Thank you for your interest in the Headteacher position at Netherseal St Peter’s Primary School.  Our 
village school is set in pleasant countryside in the Heart of the National forest.  We strive to provide 
a happy, family atmosphere where staff know and respect the children as unique individuals who are 
encouraged and enabled to achieve to the best of their ability.  As a church school we value respect, 
honesty, tolerance and forgiveness.  We seek to care for each other and to develop good 
relationships. 

In our recent Ofsted inspection (October 2018) the effectiveness of the school was judged to be 
good.   We wish to build upon these very solid foundations to continue to improve pupil attainment 
across the curriculum.  Our school has a supportive and caring ethos.  Children enjoy coming to 
school, are eager to learn, and feel safe.  Parents and carers are supportive of the school.   

Governors are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic and committed professional who can build upon 
the school’s many strengths and successes, leading the school through the next stages of its 
development.  We are looking for an individual who: 

 can demonstrate excellent leadership, communication and interpersonal skills; 
 has a clear vision for the future direction of the school; 
 will promote the Christian ethos of the school; 
 will maintain high standards of behaviour; 
 will maintain a strong staff and senior management team; 
 will encourage children to achieve their full potential and to enjoy learning; 
 has the ability to inspire, motivate, support and enthuse the entire school community. 

The governing body is committed to assisting our new headteacher, and the school, to achieve at the 
highest level.  We will support your continued professional development.  
 
We believe that this is an exciting opportunity for a talented individual to lead our school from April 
2019.  The closing date for applications is 3rd January 2019 and interviews will be held on the 15th 
and 16th of January 2019.  We look forward to receiving your application.   

Yours faithfully 

 

Dr Elizabeth H. Bailey 
Chair of Governors 

 


